HUDSON FALLS

S E NUTRITION SERVICES

To Whom It May Concern,

131 Kotra Dame Street, Hudson Falls, NY 12839
Phone: (518) 681-4119 « Fax: [518] 6814342

James N. Murray
School Nutrition Food Services Director

As of June 30th. The Emergency Feeding Program will be discontinued. This means all
meals currently delivered under this program will end on Tuesday June 30th. This will be

the last delivery day.

The Hudson Falls ""Summer Feeding School Program'' will start up for the Summer.

Any child 18 years or younger that would like a Free Breakfast and or Lunch may come to
the Primary School location at 47 Vaughn Road to pick up a meal. The hours of pick up will
be the same as the year prior. 7:45am-8:30am and 11:45am-12:15pm, Monday-Friday.

Please note that we will be closed in observance of THE 4TH OF JULY, on July 3rd.

If you should have any questions feel free to contact us at 518-681-4118.
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